
The Tampa Water Department’s service line
inventory is now available online.

Use the inventory to learn about the piping that brings
water to your property. Some residents may receive a letter

if their service line may need to be replaced or if the
service line material needs to be identified. 

Have questions? Call us!

(813) 272-8300
8am to 5pm, M-F

Visit our website
We strive to be as transparent

as possible about the quality

of your drinking water.

The Water Department works
with the Florida Department of

Health and the U.S. EPA to
provide our customers with
clean, high-quality water.




